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Voting by mail should NEVER be eliminated from, or by, the State of Oregon. The 

system works in so many positive ways for ALL the citizens of Oregon. It 

ENCOURAGES voters to confirm their right to voice their opinions on the valued 

democratic system we all should hold dear to our hearts. Oregon voting by mail 

should not be subject to the whims of the current federal administration...the 

VOTERS of the State of Oregon chose to go to total Mail in Voting!  Surely there are 

many, more important, issues in our state to spend time, money and talk than trying 

to undo what has worked so well for many years. Voters did not elect representatives 

to waste taxpayers money on something this frivolous. WE did not ask for 

this...please don't bow to the federal government's irrational demands to eliminate 

Oregon's VOTE BY MAIL.  IF I HAVEN'T BEEN CLEAR ENOUGH...I OPPOSE THIS 

MEASURE and am deeply disappointed it made it to the Senate Committee on 

Rules. 

 

Vicki Capp, Ashland, OR 


